
É C O L E  E D W A R D S  E L E M E N T A R Y







Upcoming Events!
Wed Nov. 23 School Council Meeting 

6:30 pm – 7:30 pm
You are all invited to join us in the Learning Commons or

via Zoom using the link below.
https://rockyview.zoom.us/j/91853099325 

 
Thurs. Nov. 24th Kindergarten House Team Colour

Day and Assembly! 



Fri. Nov. 25th Gr. 1-5 House Team Colour Day and
Assembly!
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HOUSE TEAMS!




November's Theme
is WE CARE

Students will start to collect
stickers for their Positive

Behaviour Charts to
recognize awesome choices.
3 of 12 stickers that students
could be recognized for are

(from top to bottom):
Environment & Community, 

We Take Care of Each Other, 
We Are Generous 

We are excited for our K-5 House Teams kick-off assemblies next week featuring our school mascot
Hoot the owl, and grade 5 student leaders! Ask your child what their House Team is, and what
colour they should wear! Every month will will celebrate House Teams with special acitivities.

IMPORTANT SAFETY CONCERN
For your children's safety, please DO NOT drop

them off at school before the doors open at 8:50,
especially with the current cold temperatures!

https://rockyview.zoom.us/j/91853099325
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STUDENT ILLNESS - IMPORTANT
 Please keep your child home if they are sick



Many students and staff are getting sick

due to sickness spreading at school. This is
also creating staff shortages, at times.

Thank you for your support and
understanding. 




Christmas is
Coming!




     Do you want to win
front-row tickets for our

Christmas Concerts?
-Kinder Dec 12

-Gr 1 Dec 13
-Gr 2 & 1/2 Mills Dec 15




Edwards ONLINE Christmas Raffle!!! 



More information coming next week!!
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Dress for the Weather



With the cold weather here,  please make sure your
child is prepared. This means boots, coats, snow pants,

mitts, and hats.
Students are expected to go outside twice a day for
recess- weather permitting. Indoor recesses occur if
the wind is strong, if there are safety issues, or if the
weather temperature is below 20 degrees with the

wind chill. 

Thank you, special guests, staff,
students, and the Planning Committee

who all played a role in its amazing
success!




Are you a family with First Nation,
Metis, or Inuit heritage? Do you have
ideas for the school to help enhance

our learning experiences for Indigenous
Knowledge and Perspectives? Please
reach out to us and let us know your

ideas, language, or knowledge that you
would like the school to experience. We
are always interested in finding ways to
partner with families around learning. 

Email Rachelle Prud'Homme at
rprudhomme@rockyview.ab.ca 

Wow! What a fabulous week of learning
experiences... here's a sneak peek!

Friendly Reminders

mailto:rprudhomme@rockyview.ab.ca
mailto:rprudhomme@rockyview.ab.ca

